
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21-041 1st March 2021 
 

 

Last year at a meeting with staff at Betsi Cadwaladr University Health 
Board a presentation was made of a computer system called ‘My Medical 

Record ‘PSA Tracker. At that meeting approval was agreed to obtain the 
system but no further progress has been made to get the system 

implemented here. I am therefore trying to persuade the Health Board 
and Welsh Government to get the system implemented as soon as 

possible. I understand that such a system is in place at Aneurin Bevan 
University Health Board and would be grateful if you could confirm that 

that this is correct and if so whether it is working satisfactorily. Perhaps 
you could also give me an indication of what it cost to install 

 
Aneurin Bevan University Health Board has not yet implemented a system, 

although we are working on a proposal based on local need as was the case in 
Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board. 

 

We are waiting potential approval before working towards a programme of 
development and implementation. 

 
However, obviously, there has been delay because of the priorities of the 

response to COVID and Mass Vaccination.  
 

Therefore, at the moment the Health Board has not implemented the PSA 
Tracker system. 

 


